## Sarah Frain

From:		
Sent:		
То:		
Subject:		
Attachments:		

## Dear Erika

In response your points raised and using the same numbering as on 25th march please note our responses as follows 1. Apologies for confusing dates, this was since the old application was copies, though can confirm the pre application advice was received in February not march, a new application form has been submitted via the planning portal which I believe has been sent to you, please can you confirm satisfactory receipt?

- 2. We are happy with amended description.
- 3. Please see attached.

Please can you also confirm if this can be allocated to the same officer who dealt with the previous application "Chris Spong" since he is aware of this already.

**Best Regards** 

Simon Kershaw

Accounts Manager

SimonKershaw@investmentstreet.co.uk
Unit A, Ibex House, 7 Keller Close, Kiln Farm, Milton Keynes, MK11 3LL

Think before you print. Save energy and paper. Do you really need to print this email?

The information contained in the e-mail is private and confidential and is intended for the recipient named above. If you are not the intended recipient you are prohibited from printing, copying or distributing it. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by email, fax or by telephone and delete this email from your system. The views contained in this communication do not necessary reflect those held by Investment Street Limited. The contents of an attachment to this e-mail may contain viruses that could damage your own computer systems. Whilst Investment Street Limited has taken every precaution to minimise this risk, it cannot accept liability for any damage that you sustain as a result of a software virus.



Please find attached correspondence regarding the above planning application submitted to East Northamptonshire Council.

Find out all the latest information on coronavirus (COVID-19) $-$ including symptoms, how to avoid spreading germs
and the dedicated 111 online coronavirus service — by visiting http://nhs.uk/coronavirus

Warning: Although East Northamptonshire Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this e-mail, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or attachments.

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Please do not forward without consideration of the origins of the email and any data included within. Please note that this and any responses to this email may be subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000/Data Protection Act 2018.

Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail do not necessarily represent those of East Northamptonshire Council and are not to be relied upon without subsequent written confirmation by an authorised representative.

If you are not the addressee any disclosure, reproduction, distribution, forwarding or other dissemination or use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error please notify the council's Data Protection Officer via DP@eastnorthamptonshire.gov.uk

East Northamptonshire Council takes the protection of your personal data seriously. Full details can be fo	und in the
council's Privacy Statement	